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I strongly oppose changing Oregon's method of voting. I am a disabled person 

providing care for medically fragile elderly parents. Vote by mail is extremely 

important to me and to them.  

 

Vote by mail ballots are inexpensive, readily tracked, have had no special issues with 

fraud, and don't require participants to take time off of work, find child or elder care, 

or find transportation in order to engage in a sacred American tradition.  


